SheppardMullin

Santa Barbara Office 10th Anniversary Reception

The Granada Theater
11.16.2011

Please join
Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP
in celebrating

10 Years in Santa Barbara

and the opening of our new offices in Asia and Europe

Wednesday, November 16, 2011
5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

The Granada Theater
1214 State Street, Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Questions? Please contact Jami Sanders at jsanders@sheppardmullin.com or 805.879.1816.

By invitation only.

www.sheppardmullin.com



